
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Washington SmartCEO Designates CRI a Future 50 

Victoria Johnson, CRI CEO, to Accept Award at Future 50 Gala 
 
McLean, VA – January 19, 2006 – Washington SmartCEO, a regional business publication covering 
growing companies in the Washington region, has selected CRI as a Future 50 company.  

 
According to Washington SmartCEO, “the Future 50 program 
celebrates business growth and recognizes companies and 
owners who are keeping the Greater Washington business 
climate vibrant and exciting.”  
 
The Future 50 award is based upon employee growth and 
revenue growth over the last three years. To qualify for the Future 
50, a business must be at least three years old and typically no 
more than ten years old.  
 
This is Washington SmartCEO's inaugural year for the Future 50 
awards. The competition was very strong with more than 200 
nominations.  
 
The Future 50 companies created more than 5,000 jobs for the 
Washington, D.C. regional economy.  
 
CRI will be recognized at the Future 50 Gala at the Double Tree 
Hotel, Rockville, MD, January 25. 

 
Contact: Robert Gillette      
703-245-4140 
rgillette@cri-solutions.com 
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